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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you all in good health. 

With the exam season upon us we write to inform you of some important dates and 
events that are set to roll out over the coming weeks. 

Year 11 leaving date 
Following consultation with other schools we have decided that Year 11 students 
will finish their on-site studies with us on Friday 27th May and will, thereafter, only 
attend school for their scheduled exams. However, we would like to emphasize 
that taxis are in place for all exams if this is your child’s normal method of transport. 
 
Year 11 Prom 
A Year 11 leavers prom has been organised for 27th June at Foxfields Country 
Hotel, Whalley road, Clitheroe and we are hoping as many students as possible 
will join us for this event. Further details regarding the prom will be circulated in 
due course. 
 
Results Day 
School will be open on Thursday 25th August between 9.00am and 12.00 noon for 
the collection of results where staff will be present to share in the successes of 
your child. If for any reason we are unable to open a text message will be sent in 
advance. 
 
Over the forthcoming weeks the careers team will continue to work with all year 11 
students to help secure a successful transition to college or work. Finally, if your 
child has been issued with a school laptop a member of staff will be in touch before 
we break for the summer to arrange the collection of the device. 
We trust this letter sufficiently covers any pressing questions you may currently 
have, however if you do have any unanswered questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
Good luck and all the best for a happy and successful future. 
 
The Staff of Oswaldtwistle school 
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